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A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of education 
to report annually on the number of teachers, administrators 
and school staff who have completed therapeutic crisis 
intervention in schools training

Int 0121-2022

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to expanding disaggregated data in 
department of education reporting including metrics on 
students in foster care

Int 0857-2022

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of education 
to report on funding for restorative justice programming and 
services

Int 0928-2023

Resolution calling upon the New York City Department of 
Education to expand career-connected learning programs and 
opportunities at all public high schools.

Res 0422-2022

Resolution calling upon the New York State Legislature to 
introduce and pass, and the Governor to sign, legislation 
requiring all district leadership teams to operate under open 
meetings law requirements.

Res 0444-2022

Proposed Res. No. 444-A
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Resolution calling upon the New York State Legislature to 
introduce and pass, and the Governor to sign, legislation 
requiring District Leadership Teams and School Leadership 
Teams to include student representatives.

Res 0445-2022

Proposed Res. No. 445-A

Resolution calling upon the New York State Legislature to 
introduce and pass, and the Governor to sign, legislation 
establishing a citywide leadership team.

Res 0446-2022

Proposed Res. No. 446-A
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